
Dear Parents, 
 
It has been great meeting with all of the children (and parents) at our 1-1 afternoon 
meetings this week.  At next week's meetings, we will be giving the children a reading 
assessment test called Dibels.  Dibels is an assessment they should be familiar with if 
they have been going to St. Luke School.  The test will assess your child on their oral 
reading fluency and retelling fluency.  
 
Make sure to check PowerSchool each week to see what your child may be missing. 
We are trying to update it regularly throughout the week and definitely by the end of the 
weekend.  This will be the only place to see if your child is missing any work.  Much of 
their work is found in the different hyperdocs we are using to organize their assignments 
each week.  Each hyperdoc is organized by the day of the week.  Students need to 
complete the activity on or before the scheduled day.  All links are included in the 
hyperdoc.  So if you have questions about their assignments each day, they will most 
likely be found on the hyperdoc.  
 
We are having our first school family activity this Friday, Oct. 2.  All of your children 
have been invited to a Google classroom for their family.  They just need to accept the 
invitation.  There will be a zoom meeting with their family next Friday.  Make sure you 
bring something with you for show and tell.  This can be something you love like a 
favorite toy, game, or pet, or it can be something that represents you or your style like 
art that you created or a favorite hat or piece of clothing.  You don’t need anything else.  
 
Have a wonderful weekend. 
 
Blessings,  
 
Susan Smith and Valerie Sheehan 
 


